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 Council House 
 Manor Square 
 Solihull B91 3QB        8th December 2020 
For the attention of Mr Gary Palmer,  
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
                              Re Solihull Local Plan – Draft Submission Plan Consultation  
 
 You will recall that a response to the above Plan has been submitted to you by Hampton In 
Arden Parish Council. The preparation of the response was put together in conjunction with 
representatives of Catherine de Barnes Residents Association (CBRA) who wished it to be noted that 
they supported the response submitted. We took note of para 4.31 of the Guidance Note to 
Accompany Model Representation Form listed on the website www.solihull.gov.uk/lpr and 
undertook the following action to lobby support for the response . 
 The Committee of the CBRA, in the November edition of the Association newsletter urged 
residents to view the Local Plan and submit a response. The response to the Local Plan submitted by 
the Parish Council was published on the Residents Association website along with links to access the 
Local Plan.  During the month of November, the Association issued a flyer which was hand delivered 
to 430 properties likely to be affected by the developments in the Plan. The flyer included a form for 
them to sign if they agreed with the response, and a copy of the form was also printed in the 
December/January issue of the newsletter just in case residents hadn’t received a hard copy. A copy 
of this form is enclosed for your information. 
 We have received notices of support from 149 residents and a list of the respondents is 
included as an attachment to this document.  The originals documents are available for inspection 
should you wish to do so. 
 We ask that you accept these details as expressions of support to our original submission 
and would request that you confirm that this can be done. Please e-mail said confirmation of 
acceptability to  
  
 
 
1   4.3. Where groups or individuals share a common view on the plan, it would be very helpful if they 
would make a single representation which represents that view, rather a large number of separate 
representations repeating the same points. In such cases the group should indicate how many 
people it is representing and how the representation has been authorised. 
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